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You are bypassing the rights of the people of Oregon, again attempting to violate our 

constitutional rights.  And, this will have grave effect on women and people with lower 

income.  Have you heard of women who purchase a firearm to protect themselves 

against brutal ex husbands and boyfriends?  Evidently not!  You are putting them and 

people with lower incomes at risk of not being able to lawfully defend 

themselves...and at the same time cartel and criminals have unlimited access to 

illegal firearms.  Quite going after law abiding citizens.  Enforce current laws and 

deter criminals!!! (no one wishes to visit Portland any longer... once a beautiful city 

that our government has allowed to be torn apart) 


